
February 29, 2012 

      

Mr. David Danner     

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 

PO Box 47259 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Subject:   Transmittal letter for Fare Increase under WAC 480-30-421 

  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

The following documents were submitted online including this letter. 

 

1.  Tariff No. 5 Revised pages 5 and 6 

2.  Notice to Customers 

3.  2011 Annual Report 

 

This filling is submitted under WAC 480-30-421and by definition this filing is not a 

general rate increase. Enclosed are two documents filed in accordance with WAC 480-

30-421 requesting a fare increase of $1.00 per adult one-way fare between Whidbey 

Island and SEATAC which represents an increase of not more than 2.92% (less than 3% 

of gross revenues 480-30-421(a)(b)) based on our 2011 passenger count of 54,785 

(including youths)  and our annual revenue of $1,848,514. The effect on revenue will be 

$54,026 since our current youth discount will only result in a 50 cent increase on those 

youth passengers.  If any additional documentation is requested to verify the less than 3% 

nature of this request, please do so by email so that we may respond in the most 

expeditions and complete manner. 

 

This increase will go into effect on April 1, 2012. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John J. Solin 

Mike Lauver 

Members LLC 

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 

PO Box 2895 

Oak Harbor, WA  98277 

 

360-679-4003 Phone 

360-323-8894 Fax 


